
The following Notice to Bidders is being published in the official newspaper of Smithtown
Central School District on April 25, 2024:

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE BOARD OF EDUCATION, Smithtown Central
School District (in accordance with Section 103 of Article 5-A of General Municipal Law)
hereby invites the submission of sealed bids for the following:

NETWORK HARDWARE & SOFTWARE BY MANUFACTURER #23/24-23

Bids will be received until 3:00 p.m. local time on May 13, 2024 at the Smithtown Central
School District Purchasing Department, 26 New York Avenue, Smithtown, New York 11787, at
which time and place all timely bids will be publicly opened.  ELECTRONIC BID
SUBMISSION IS REQUIRED via the District’s bids&tenders Bid Submission Portal:
https://smithtowncsd.bidsandtenders.net. Specifications and bid forms may be obtained at the
same site.  The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

By: Gina Klug
Purchasing Agent

                   

https://smithtowncsd.bidsandtenders.net/

